PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY

Prince of Peace Christian Preschool Registration Form - 2024-2025

Child's Name: Last	First			
Birthdate:	M/F			
Mother's Name: Last	First			
Father's Name: Last	First			
Address				
(street)	(city)	(state)	(zip code)	
Phone Number	<u>Email</u>			
Does your child have a <u>life-t</u> If yes, to what		-?		
	CHOOSE VOUD OLASS DRI			
Al	CHOOSE YOUR CLASS PRI I classes are in the morning		n	
		\$260 \$275		
	☐ 3's - 3 day MWF ☐ 3's - 2 day T/TH			

Registration Fees *: \$180 per child (\$90 for each addt'l child in the same family). Kindergarten Registration Fees*: \$200 to cover additional costs for textbooks

☐ Kindergarten 4-day M-TH

☐ JrK – 4 day M-TH

Make checks payable to: Prince of Peace Christian Preschool (POPP)

\$295

\$310

Return form to: Prince of Peace Christian Preschool, 8441 N. Indian Trail Rd., Spokane, WA 99208

Note: Registration fees are non-refundable.



PRINCE OF PEACE CHRISTIAN PRESCHOOL

Subject: Enrollment Confirmation

Dear Preschool Parent:

Over the past few years we have experienced quite a fluctuation of students at the beginning of the year; either withdrawing or desiring different class days during the week. Please, DO NOT register if you are using our school as a placeholder for another program! Although we have waiting lists, many waiting families find other placements by the time school begins. This creates uncertainty and financial difficulty in providing teachers and assistants. For this reason, we have developed a policy that requires confirmation of your child's placement at Prince of Peace Preschool.

The \$180/ \$200 registration fee (non-refundable) and this signed confirmation form will reserve your child's place. If for some reason you withdraw your child from his/her class after July 15, 2024, you will be required to pay the first half of September's tuition.

September tuition for all students is to be paid in full by September 1, 2024. Tuition payments will be accepted beginning July 8 (office hours are 9am-3pm, Mon-Thurs).

TUITION

Tuition remains the same every month regardless of: how many school days are in the month, how many snow days occur, whether your child is ill, on vacation or not in attendance. Tuition is due the first class day of each month. Please drop your checks in the Tuition Office Mailbox to the right of the Church Office. Please indicate on the check the month you are paying (cash payments should be made in the Church Office). Tuition checks or money orders are to be made payable to Prince of Peace Preschool (POPP). If the tuition is shared by more than one person, we would ask that the check be for the total of the tuition and the responsibility of one person. If tuition is more than two weeks overdue, the school reserves the right to charge a late fee of \$10.00 with possible dismissal of the student should this become a chronic problem, unless prior arrangements have been made with the Office Manager.

During the school year, circumstances may arise that require a family to withdraw from POPP. However, POPP contracts with teachers and staff for the academic school year regardless of enrollment changes. Parents must provide a 30-day written notice to the church office indicating they are withdrawing. Remaining tuition will be computed on a per-diem basis. For example, written notice is given on the 5th of November that the child will be withdrawing. November tuition is owed in full and 5 days in December will be prorated.

FINANCIAL POLICIES FOR COVID-19 CLOSURES

Our school relies entirely on monthly tuition. If our preschool should have to close during a month due to a Covid outbreak or at the government's order, the current month's tuition is still required. But subsequent tuition would not be required until we are able to re-open.

Phone: (509) 465-0779

Child's Name (Please print)		
Parent Signature		Date
Sincerely,	Stephanio Perreiah	
Susan Cole	Stephanie Perreiah	

8441 N. Indian Trail Road, Spokane, WA 99208